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There is currently a nationwide shortage of Fibrin Split Product blood collection 
tubes (special tube provided in the Burroughs Wellcome Thrombo-Wellco test 
kit).  
 
The shortage is projected to last until June 2022 and will impact all Beaumont 
Laboratory facilities. 
 
Test Order: Fibrin Split Products, Test Code: LAB5188 
 
During this shortage, the test will no longer be orderable. 
 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact please contact your Beaumont Laboratory 
Customer Service Department: 
 
• Farmington Hills, Grosse Pointe, Royal Oak and Troy: 800-551-0488 or 
      248-551-1155, Option 5 
• Dearborn, Taylor, Trenton and Wayne: 800-245-3725, Option 1 
 
Laboratory Test Directory:   http://beaumontlaboratory.com/test-lab-directory 
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